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Good evening Hamburg School community. These are items of interest for the week of
December 5, 2022.

Bazaar : Students will preview the Holiday Bazaar tomorrow. On Tuesday and Wednesday, students will have
time to purchase items.

TREPS : Coming December 8th, Hamburg School will host our TREPS$ marketplace. Join us in the gym to see
the innovative products and services these young entrepreneurs have developed.

Community Dinner : Hamburg School is hosting a free community dinner on December 8th. (Snow date is
Thursday, December 15th)

Breakfast : Wallkill Valley HS’s FBLA chapter is hosting “Breakfast with Santa” on Saturday, December 10th
from 8:00-11:00. The cost is $8. See the flier for more details.

Winter Concert : The Winter Concert is being held on Dec 19 at 7:00 pm. The snow date is Dec 21. The
concert is for students in grades 4-8 who are in chorus or band. Students should wear their holiday best or any
dressy clothing. Family and friends are invited to see the concert at no charge.

Holiday Pageant : The Holiday Pageant is December 21 at 9:00 am. Every student in Hamburg School will be
participating in the Pageant. Each class will sing one song. Family and friends are invited to join us for this
festive performance!

HIB Reporting : Community members who wish to report an instance of harassment, intimidation or bullying
may do so anonymously using the digital report form found on our school website.

Sidewalk Use : As a friendly reminder, the driveway / hill leading up to the middle school area is not a
sidewalk. Pedestrians must use the sidewalks in front of the gym and along Linwood when leaving the
building.

After School Parking : Vehicles should not park in the restricted fire lane while waiting for students. If your
child participates in an after school activity (sports, clubs or detention), please wait for them in a vacant parking
spot, not the fire lane.
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More on page two —


http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/TREP-Marketplace.pdf
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1dej0v9iRdhZA5zSxcC8M9rKxZmhuUljdXS7WDG2RHCM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc9maPzW39hYz714sdGpT4wJBeW25xxNKuO81Lgw-NNtlOvhQ/viewform
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Wreath Orders : The Holiday Wreaths are ready for pickup. If you purchased items, please collect your order
at Pappa's Garden Supplies on Route 94 in McAfee.

PTA News

Volunteers : If you are interested in assisting the PTA during the Holiday Bazaar, kindly contact a PTA

representative.

Superbowl : The Superbowl Box Numbers Mania is back. Interested community members should look for a
flier with more information this week. Preorders are already available.

Reminder : Kid's Night Out registration forms are due Wednesday, December 7th.

Meeting : There is a PTA meeting on Tuesday, December 13th. The group will meet in the cafeteria. A link to
the event will be provided that afternoon.

Contribute : The PTA reminds families to participate in our Amazon Smile and BoxTops of Education
programs. Both incentives are excellent ways for families to contribute to the school community through
routine purchases. Check the PTA’s webpage for more information.
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For additional information regarding any of these topics or events, please check the school’s
website and Digital Backpack. Have a great week!


https://hamburgschool.com/welcome-hamburg-schools-parent-teacher-association/

